
 

 

 

 

August 30, 2017 

  

 

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, SW 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re:  Conectado, Inc 

  

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing to inform you that our client, Conectado, Inc. has neither customers nor any 

revenue in the state of Washington as of July 31, 2017.    Please cancel their certification 

effective July 31, 2017. 

 

I have enclosed an extra copy of this cover letter to be date stamped and returned to me in the 

enclosed self-addressed prepaid envelope. 

 

All further notices should also be mailed to the address below.   If you have any questions, 

please call me at 678-436-5590, Ext. 306 or email me at asantiago@rtcteam.net. Thank you for 

your immediate attention to this matter. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

A. M. Santiago Rodriguez 

Consultant for Conectado, Inc. 

 

 

Enclosures: 

Cc: Martin Tibbits 

 

 

 

 

3075 Breckinridge Boulevard, Suite 425, Duluth, GA 30096-4981 

Phone: 678-436-5590   |   Fax: 678-681-7580   |   www.rtc-associates.com 


